CAGE GREEN NEWSLETTER



July 2015 Part 1

Dear Parents/Carers and Children

The purpose of this newsletter is to inform parents/carers the arrangements for September 2015. Part 2 of the July newsletter will follow next Friday.

Before I announce the classes for next year, we must say farewell to Mrs Wallace after 9 Years here at Cage Green—she has decided to follow her passion and teach Year R. I wish Mrs Wallace the best of luck at her new school and thank her for her commitment and dedication towards the children.

We also have one member of staff who is expecting their first child and another who is expecting their second child. I am sure you would join me in congratulating Mrs Hunt and Mrs Maneekerd on their fantastic news.

Miss McNeill will be getting married in the summer and will be known as Mrs Middleton when she returns in September. We all wish Miss McNeill a memorable day and the best of luck for married life.

The teachers and classes for September 2015 are detailed below:

Year Group	Teacher	Name of Class
Year R	Mrs Cole and Miss Pulham	Chimpanzees and Penguins
Year 1	Miss Wilson and Miss Wickham	1WL and 1WK
Year 2	Mrs Clark and Miss Leppard	2C and 2L
Year 3	Miss Wellington and Miss Newman	3W and 3N
Year 4	Miss Kingsnorth and Mr Salter	4K and 4S
Year 5	Mr Neal and Mrs Hunt (Term 2 onwards—Mrs Creed and Mrs Duckworth will be job sharing in Mrs Hunt's class) 5N and	
Year 6	Miss Russell and Mrs Ewins	6R and 6E
Year R and 1	Mrs Dove	Unicom
Year 2, 3 and 4	Mrs Middleton	Griffin
Year 4, 5 and 6	Mrs Rooke	Dragon

Current Class	September 2015	
Chimpanzees	Miss Wilson (1WL)	
Penguins	Miss Wickham (1WK)	
Mrs Wallace (1W)	Mrs Clark (2C)	
Mrs Skelton (1S)	Miss Leppard (2L)	
Miss Wilson (2W)		
Mrs Clark (2C)	Classes re-organised	

Current Class	September 2015
Miss Leppard (3L)	Miss Kingsnorth (4K)
Miss Wellington (3W)	Mr Salter (4S)
Miss Kingsnorth (4K)	Mr Neal (5N)
Mrs Creed / Mrs Maneekerd (4MC)	Mrs Hunt (5H)
Mr Neal (5N)	Mrs Ewins (6E)
Mrs Hunt (5H)	Miss Russell (6R)

Cage Green Primary School



Tennis Monday
Sports Day
Summer Concert
The PTFA Summer Fair
Year 5 Greek Day
Chimpanzee Class Assembly
Year 4 Visit to Tudeley Church
Penguin Class Assembly Date
Tonbridge School Community
Day

Tennis Monday

On Monday 6th July our after school Tennis Club will be held at Hugh Christie Technology College instead of here. We will walk the children over and back. Please could you collect your child(ren) from Cage Green at 4.30 p.m.

Sports Day

A reminder that next Friday 10th July is Sports Day. EYFS/KS1 is from 9.30 a.m. KS2 is from 1.00 p.m. to 3.20 p.m. The reserve date is Tuesday 21st July.

Summer Concert

There are spare tickets available for the Music Station and Cage Green Summer Concert on Sunday 12th July, held from 2.00-3.00 p.m at Cage Green Primary School. Tickets are £5.00 each. Please see Michele Ellis in the School Office if you would like tickets.

The PTFA Summer Fair

The PTFA would like to say a big thank you to everyone who came and supported our Summer Fair last Saturday. We had lots of help with collecting donations, setting up on Friday and Saturday, running stalls and clearing up. None of this would have been possible without your help. The takings were around This will go towards £4,100. purchasing a minibus for the Thank you all very school. much!

Year 5 Greek Day



"Yesterday the whole of Year 5 came into school in stunning Greek costumes. We had created them ourselves. Some of the costumes we wore were Athena and Ares. First we went to the ICT suite to learn more about the Greek Olympics. Another thing we did was create our own Greek God business card on Publisher. After that we went back to the classroom to try some Greek foods, such as olives, basil, pita bread and humus. We then went to our first workshop. Steve told us many Greek myths and legends through Finally in our second drama. workshop we practised, performed and filmed our own Greek play. Bo, Elliot, Jacob and Flori were the main characters. We all had to wear masks and costumes like in the ancient Greek plays." Report by Bo, 5N

Chimpanzee Class Assembly

This morning Chimpanzee Class held their assembly, all about mini beasts. They told the story of the very hungry caterpillar, talked about their favourite mini beasts and sang their best mini beast songs. Thank you to all the parents, carers and grandparents for coming along and enjoying this occasion.

Year 4 Visit to Tudeley Church

"At Tudeley Church Madeline told us about the history and how Sarah (a member of the church) drowned. The east window told us Sarah's life. Most of the windows were blue, red or yellow. Blue means love, red means joy and yellow means hope to Marc Chagall. Marc Chagall has inspired us and replaced the Victorian windows. Today was fun!" Report by Sophie and Jessica, 4MC

Penguin Class Assembly Date

Penguin Class will be holding their assembly on Friday 17th July at 9.30 a.m. Parents, carers and grandparents are all welcome. The assembly will last about 20 minutes.

Tonbridge School Community Day



On Wednesday 800 children took part in the Tonbridge School Community Day. The day offered a range of activities, finishing off in the Chapel with an orchestra. We had lunch under the trees and it was a fantastic day. Here is a short report by Mia and Kiera, 5N

"On Wednesday, Year 5s and Dragon Class went to Tonbridge School to do a range of activities. We did green fair, climbing, creative writing, dance, digital photography, drama, football, fun fitness, music, netball and Taekwondo."